
 

Midwest Fox Squad, 

  

          As many of you know online Membership renewal will be going live now.  

This is why we are ASKING ALL SQUADRONS to fill out the Annual Squadron 

Data Report Form; I attached, and get it to National as soon as possible.  Once 

online renewal is open and the SDR has not been filled out only the Detachment 

and National Dues will be collected.  Then each Squadron will be responsible for 

going to the member and collecting any extra.  Please forward the form out to all 

squadrons and get to work to make contact with the Squadron Commanders and 

Adjutants to make sure they understand the importance of this Form.  Please get 

them to send in as soon as possible.   

  

    Great job on membership as we inch closer to the 35% target which has been 

extended to November 15, 2021 from November 12 in observance of VETERAN 

DAY.  North Dakota has joined South Dakota, Oklahoma, and Montana who have 

already surpassed the 35%.  We have Texas just 62 member short of reaching the 

Goal.  Nebraska and Wyoming sitting above 30%.  Colorado, Kansas and New 

Mexico with a lot of work to do. As a region we are 930 members short of hitting 

the 35% mark.  I know we can get this done by the 15
Th

.   

  

Once again let’s get the SDRs out to our squadrons and get them in so we will not 

have problems.  

  

For God and Country, 

  

Juan R. Torres 

National Vice Commander 

Midwest Region 21-22  

 


